
BIS-ITSA Resume Writing with Alumni  

  

On Wednesday, February 15th, 2023 alumni from Travelers, The Hartford, and 

Cigna came to help students with their resumes from 5:30pm to 8pm. This 

workshop was hosted by Eastern’s BIS-ITSA Club as an opportunity for those 

majoring or minoring in Business Information Systems and related majors 

and minors to receive help with their resume during internship season. Each 

club member was paired with an alum, and they had a one-on-one in-depth 

review of their resume. The alumni gave tips on how to make the resumes 

look more professional, gave out lists of action verbs to use, and advice on 

things to add to make each student stand out more. Resumes are so important 

when it comes to internships and job opportunities, so the alumni come every 

year to do this event. This BIS-ITSA workshop is an annual event that better 

prepares students for fast-changing biz-tech related technical fields and for 

their various rewarding future career goals. 
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